
 

 

Do you need to register to vote? 
 

If so, we will be holding in-person 
voter registration for Town of 

Pound residents ONLY at the town 
of pound town hall on Monday, 
October 7, 2024 from 2pm-4pm. 

**please bring a valid drivers license 
and proof of residency** 

 

If this date or time does not work for you, but you’d 
still like to register early, please call Dorothy at 

(920) 897-2316 to schedule an appointment. 

 

 


